
News 

 

March Meeting – The Board voted for a new Miracle playground with a 

large shade structure and the installation of new sidewalks to 

eliminate missing sidewalks in and around Double Eagle. 

 

February Meeting - The Board voted to have Clementi Environmental 

Consulting, clearing of invasive vegetation and to engage an architect 

to do a preliminary review of the clubhouse and the suggestions that 

came out of the workshop on January 30, 2018. The Board also voted 

to upgrade the Audio Visual system in the ballroom, wireless 

microphones, new Speakers, ceiling mounted projector and a ceiling 

retractable screen all of which are for all residents to enjoy. 

 

January Meeting - The Board voted all in favor for the proposal from 

ACPLM to repair/pave Janine Drive and a new utility easement for 

installation of a meter by Pasco County Real Estate Division to benefit 

the entire community with an improved reclaimed water source. 

 

December No Meeting Held 

 

November Meeting - The Board voted all in favor for the proposal for a 

new pool cover to help maintain the clubhouse pool and the proposal 

from No 1 Home Roofing for a new clubhouse roof. 

 

October Meeting -  The Board voted all in favor for the proposal from 

ACPLM to repair/pave Double Eagle Drive. 

 



The CDD does not monitor or review or post on social media to avoid a 

violation of the Florida Sunshine Law which can result in up to a 

$500.00 fine per occurrence and up to 30 days in jail per occurrence. 

 

Any questions feel free to reach out to Dan Nesselt or Mark Vega. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Vega 

District Manager 

Lake Bernadette CDD 


